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May 2, 2016



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Mashell Telecom, Inc. - Sixth Revised Sheet No. 8 Canceling Fifth Revised Sheet No. 8; Fourth Revised Sheet No. 203 Canceling Third Revised Sheet No. 203

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of this filing is to change the description of Mashell Telecom, Inc.'s Vacation Rate Service to Number Retention Service to better reflect what is offered. Most of the service terms will remain the same and the rate will remain the same.

	Under WAC 480-80-123(3)(c), this tariff fling does not require statutory notice because it is a change to a telecommunications tariff that does not affect the rates or charges paid by customers.  There are seven customers on the service.  Each customer was provided a notice by direct mail.  A copy of the customer notice that was mailed out on April 26, 2016 is attached.  The notice complies with WAC 480-120-195.
   
	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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